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Feedback: Gauteng PHSDSBC Special Chamber meeting  
 

Verification of employees 

The employer reported that there were findings by the Auditor-General stating that there are ghost 

employees in the Gauteng Department of Health. This Department is therefore going to embark on an 

employee-verification process whereby all employees will be requested to present themselves to their 

Human Resource (HR) offices with their original ID documents. The PSA is requesting members to 

comply with the instruction whenever they are told to present themselves for verification.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Community Health Workers: Unbearable working conditions 

The PSA has noted that there is an increasing number of complaints about the unbearable working 

conditions experienced by Community Health Workers (CHWs) across Gauteng. The PSA has noted 

concerns and escalated the matter to the Health Chamber. The Chamber has resolved that all the issues 

affecting CHWs presented by the PSA will be discussed at the Provincial Multilateral Task Team meeting. 

The next Provincial Multilateral meeting will be held on 26 April 2024. Members will be updated on 

developments after the meeting. 
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